
April 2, 2021 
Communities at Indian Haven 

 
Dear Friends, Families, Residents and Caregivers, 

This season of hope finds us committed to staying ahead of COVID-19 and will follow guidance from 
Centers for Disease Control (CDC), Department of Health (DOH), and Centers for Medicare & 
Medicaid Services (CMS) for guidance on our facility’s reopening plan so you may resume visiting 
your loved ones. Vaccinations are now available from Diamond Pharmacy for our newly admitted 
Residents and staffs.    

As a reminder, CMS guidance states that facilities should allow for responsible indoor visitation at all 
times for all residents. However, when a new case of COVID-19 among residents or staff is identified, 
a facility must immediately begin outbreak testing and suspend all visitation (except that visitation 
required under federal disability rights law), until at least one round of facility-wide testing is 
completed. The CMS guidance provides criteria for resumption of visitation.  Please contact us to 
schedule a visit at 724-465-3900. We require a surgical mask and face shield/goggles when visiting 
after the screening at the rear entrance for the safety of your loved ones. Please leave your mask 
over your nose during the visit.   
 
We will continue routine testing and, in the event of any new positive results, modified visitation 
restrictions will be implemented and there will be immediate notifications of changes to visitation 
schedules.  
 
Indiana County total cases are 5,392, with 163 deaths. 

Our Facility’s Resident Impact (May 15, 2020, through April 1, 2021):  

Number of 
cases 

 

18 ADMISSIONS: Residents admitted or readmitted who were previously hospitalized 
and treated for COVID-19 

0 CONFIRMED: Residents with new laboratory positive COVID-19  

0 SUSPECTED: Residents with new suspected COVID-19 

57 TOTAL DEATHS: Residents who died in the facility or another location 

27 COVID-19 DEATHS: Residents with suspected or laboratory positive COVID-19 
who died in the facility or another location.  

 

Family members impacted by the virus will be contacted and provided with results/updates.   

Thank you again for entrusting us with the care of your loved ones. If you have any questions, we are 
always available for you. 
 
We wish everyone a Happy Easter and enjoy seeing you again! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kim Cobaugh and Your Communities at Indian Haven Family 

 
 

https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Vaccine/Pages/Vaccine.aspx
https://www.cms.gov/newsroom/press-releases/cms-updates-nursing-home-guidance-revised-visitation-recommendations

